
 
 
 
TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FROM:  RYAN OVENELL, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES 
 
SUBJECT:  Memorandum of Understanding for creation of an Early Childhood 

Assessment Team and preschool calendar 
 
DATE:  August 16, 2022 
 
TYPE:  Action Required 
 

In order to maximise the student contact time with preschool students, the calendar for 
preschool students will be changed over two years to reflect that of the kindergarten 
students. In addition, an Early Childhood Assessemnt Team will be formed to complete 
referrals and evaluations for incoming students.  

 

Recommendation: We recommend that the board move to approve the attached 
Memorandum of Understanding. 
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